
 
Public Works and Building Department Report 

Council Meeting, February 9, 2012  
 
SIR FRANCIS DRAKE INTERSECTION PROJECT 
Per Council Meeting of January 12, 2012, Coastland was authorized to proceed onto the 
next design phase.  Coastland will also be working on CEQA, NEPA and Caltrans’ 
Right-Of-Way issues in order to keep the project on track.  Please refer to the updated 
project schedule posted on our website. 
 
BOLINAS AVENUE DRAINAGE 
After interviewing three consulting firms, the Town is in the process of selecting 
Harrison Engineering as the Consulting Engineering firm for this project.  Bob Hemati 
and Randell Harrison of Harrison Engineering met with Bolinas Avenue Neighborhood 
Committee on Thursday night, January 26, 2012.  A number of drainage alternates need 
to be taken into account along with the Safe Routes to School Project.  More 
coordination needs to take place between San Anselmo Public Works, Seminary project 
and Town of Ross. 
 
THREE BEAR HUT 
Framework Engineering is working with the design team and is in the process of 
finalizing the structural connection details for the repair and refurbishing of the structure. 
 
BUILDING PERMITS, RESALE INSPECTIONS AND BUSINESS LICENSES 
In the month of January we issued 11 building permits with a valuation of $345,065.75 
and 5 plan check permits with a future valuation of $178,920.  We scheduled three new 
resale inspections and processed three.  We collected $6,915 in business license fees.   
 
BUILDING DEPARTMENT INCOME FOR JANUARY 2012: Copy attached. 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 



 
 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            


